
MINISTRY OF EDUCATION

THE RUSSIAN GOVERNMENT SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAMME
 FOR THE 2025/2026 ACADEMIC YEAR

STATE DEPARTMENT FOR HIGHER 
EDUCATION AND RESEARCH

ANNNOUNCEMENT

The Ministry is in receipt of communication from the Embassy of 
the Russian Federation in Nairobi informing that the Russian 
Government is offering scholarships Kenyan Nationals for the 
2025/2026 Academic Year. 

This is to enable students from Kenya to pursue undergradu-
ate and postgraduate as well as Russian language prepara-
tory courses. 

For more details on the application procedure, kindly visit the 
Ministry’s website: www.education.go.ke under the scholar-
ship theme. 

The deadline for the submission of application is 22nd  November, 
2024.


